
TIME & SPACE FOR  

FATHERS AND 
CHILDREN

Year 9 Father-Child Night
Wednesday 23 March 2022

The Year 9 Centre 
6.45pm for a 7.00pm Start  

(finish by 9.15pm)

Saint Ignatius College is delighted to offer you an 
opportunity to experience a lifetime memory with 

your child at the ‘Father and Child’ Night.

This innovative single evening program is an event 
we have planned especially for our Year 9 students 

and their fathers (or male mentors). We think that 
this is a great time to bring you together.



to our school to facilitate this unique experience 
for you. Bill is the creator and 
founder of ‘Time & Space’ 
(www.time-space.com.au), a 
service he has developed to 
give people just that – ‘time and 
space’ for parents and their 
children to share important 
moments together in a school 
community setting. This session 
provides opportunities that 
include carefully guided 
interactions with other dads 

and their children.

Fathers will emerge from 
the night reassured and 
impressed by the way 
our students are able 
to speak up and share 
insights about their life.

Be assured that the 
night is fun too… 
full of activities and 
conversations that will 
make us smile as well.

To register please:
Visit the link http://bit.ly/SICG922
This helps with our activity planning for the session. 
This session is exclusive to Year 9.

If you have any other enquiries, please contact 
Elana Cole − Companions Coordinator at 
colee@ignatius.vic.edu.au
We know that families come in all shapes and sizes and not all 
fathers can attend an evening such as this. A male mentor such 
as a grandfaher, uncle or family friend is welcome to attend.

Visit www.time-space.com.au 
for more information

This rare 
opportunity will 
stay with you 
forever. 
It is a big thing when our children 
move through their times of transition. 
Their teenage years accelerate 
quickly as their ride on the 
adolescent rollercoaster 
continues. They are 
growing up and the 
opportunity to reflect on 
the joys and challenges of 
this time in your lives, is one  
not to be missed.

Testimonials -  
What the dads  
and mentors say
“Brilliant opportunity to 
connect with my boy, 
and with others in the 
community.” 
Karl G. (De La Salle College, 
Melbourne) 

“Drove home just how 
infrequently I take the time 
to just sit and talk with my 
daughter.” 
Rob F. (MLC, Melbourne)

“Very positive experience. 
Offered a great platform 
for discussion.” 
Steve T. (Saint Ignatius Geelong)

“An eye-opener hearing 
the views and ideas of 
other kids in the same 
peer group.” 
Paul J. (Merchant Taylor’s Boys, UK)

Testimonials - 
What the  
students say
“I liked spending this 
time with my dad 
because I never really 
get to sit down and 
chat with him.”
Lily S. (Saint Ignatius Geelong)

“Talked about some 
important things I 
thought we would 
never talk about.”
Noah H. (De La Salle College, 
Melbourne)

“It was nice to understand 
what my dad was feeling 
and how it’s similar to other 
dads.”
Jan L. (Loughborough Boys, UK)

“It was a rare opportunity 
to speak with other girls 
fathers, and to grow a 
strong bond with my dad.”
Sophie K. (Sacré Cœur, Melbourne)

We are 
bringing  
Bill Jennings...

http://bit.ly/SICG922
mailto:colee%40ignatius.vic.edu.au?subject=Time%20%26%20Space%20Father-Child%20Night%20Enquiry
http://www.time-space.com.au

